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December 9, 2015 
 
For More Information: 
Engineering Department / 228-0440 
 
REMINDER ABOUT WORK REQUIRING PAVEMENT RESTORATION 
 
With the local asphalt plants shut down, contractors and homeowners are reminded that work in 
the City right-of-way that requires street pavement or curb removal and restoration is 
prohibited. 
 
This restriction will remain in effect until the spring, when the frost is out of the ground and the 
asphalt plants are operating. 
 
This restriction will not apply to emergency repairs such as broken sewer and water lines. 
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